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New Hours at the Armourdale Ramp

Dear Valued Customer,

Effective March 10, 2008, the UPRR will reduce the gate hours at their Kansas City, 
Kansas (Armourdale Ramp) terminal.  The gate will be closed daily from 23:00-06:00 
because of a reduction in gate activity.

If you have any questions about this announcement, please consult your Pacer Stack-
train Business Development or Pricing Representative for additional information.

We appreciate your business.


